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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Sir,
I believe it is clear to everyone that a development of this size in this
location is wrong. It completely distorts the area and will have a profound
effect on the local communities as well as the wider area.
I urge the council to reject this plan and develop a more distributed plan that
would not totally distort this area of West Berkshire.

Yours
Gerry Cole




